
The Program:

School on the

Call for applications
What do we offer?  
• Live sessions with experienced 

practitioners. 

• Case studies of real-life strategies and 
impact made by civil society organisations 

• Practical exercises.

• Peer exchange among practitioners working 
in similar contexts.

• Networking opportunities.

8 people will be selected for a practical 
face-to-face experience in Buenos Aires. 
Scholarships are available for a limited 
number of participants, including travel costs. 

The selection of the participants will be made 
by the Training Course on the Oversight of the 
Security Sector’s director Sonja Stojanović 
Gajić and the RESDAL team. We strive to 
select a diverse group in terms of 
organizations, policy areas, demographics, 
and gender balance. 

This program is funded by the National 
Endowment for Democracy (NED).

Oversight 
of the 

Security 
Sector 

The Training consist of: 
• In-person Workshop in Buenos Aires, 

Argentina from the 26 to the 29 of 
September 2022

• Online training course from the
06 to the 21 of October 2022 

Deadline for applications: 
24 July 2022

Contact: 
secretaria@resdal.org 

• What makes security policy unique from other 
public policies?

• Different approaches by civil society to influence 
security governance. 

• How to adjust priorities to a security, conflict and 
political context.

• Similarities and distinctive features of key security 
providers (e.g. police, armed forces, intelligence, 
border management, justice, penitentiary 
administration…).

• Confronting crime and other security threats in 
compliance with human rights standards and 
democratic principles.

• Security as experienced by different groups: 
women, youth.

• What are the organisational strategies and tools for 
the influence of security sector reform and 
especially for the accountability of security 
institutions?  

The Buenos Aires Workshop will be done in partnership with

Global Partnership for Security and Peace


